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NOTICE OF AWARD

04 July 2022
Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its
Resolution No. NTC-165-22, the Department is awarding the contract on the following
project/procurement to your firm, The Manila Hotel Corporation (The Manila Hotel):

Project Title End-User Unit
Lease of venue during the official visit to the Philippines of ASPAC
H.E. Wang Yi, Chinese State Councilor and Foreign Minister,
05 — 06 July 2022

The contract has a total cost of Three Hundred Fourteen Thousand Seven
Hundred Sixty Pesos (PhP 314,760.00) only, including taxes and other lawful
charges.

This award and the implementation of the project/procurement are subject to

the signing of a contract and compliance with all applicable accounting and auditing
rules and regulations.

Very truly yours,

ANTONIKO A. MORALES
Acting Undersecretary and
Head of the Procuring Entity

THE MANILA HOTEL CORPORATION
1 Rizal Park, Ermita
Manila
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